
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

March 30, 2020 
 

 
 
 
 
The President 
The White House 
Washington, DC  20500 
 
Dear Mr. President: 
 

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, I am submitting the enclosed 

report in accordance with Section 10 of Executive Order 13892, “Promoting the Rule of Law 

Through Transparency and Fairness in Civil Administrative Enforcement and Adjudication,” 

dated October 9, 2019.  Should you have any questions about the report, please contact me or 

have your staff contact Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs, at 

(301) 415-1776. 
 
      Sincerely, 
  
   

   
   
 Kristine L. Svinicki 
 
Enclosure:   
As stated 
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